
Questions from Shareholders prior to the 
Scheme Meeting

You are invited to submit questions in advance of the Scheme Meeting to the Company concerning the business of the Company or 
the item to be considered at the Scheme Meeting. You can submit a question in advance of the Scheme Meeting by either of the 
following methods: 

a) online at https://investorcentre.linkgroup.com; or

b) by downloading the online shareholder question form available at www.newcrest.com/investor-centre/schememeeting and 
returning it by email to: corporateaffairs@newcrest.com.au.

Written questions must be received by no later than 10.30am (Melbourne Time) on Wednesday, 11 October 2023.  

Please note that we are not able to reply to each question individually. We will endeavour to respond to as many of the frequently 
asked questions as possible at the Scheme Meeting. 

You can listen to the Chairman’s address to the Scheme Meeting live at https://meetings.linkgroup.com/NCMSCHEME, 
or on the webcast that will be made available after the meeting at: www.newcrest.com/investor-centre/schememeeting.
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